
 
Dear Head of PE/PE Co-ordinator 
 
Young Disabled People and Sport Research Project 
 
Sports organisations in the east of England are embarking on a unique piece of 
research which will examine a number of aspects relating to the issues of 
young disabled people and sport.    The research is being funded by the Active 
Sports Partnerships in conjunction with the English Federation of Disability 
Sport and will be carried out by Syzygy Leisure Ltd.   
 
It will, amongst other issues: 
 

• Propose recommendations to key stakeholders, outlining a vision with 
clear objectives for the future development of disability sport in the 
region 

• Look at the experience of young disabled people in sport both in the 
community and school environments 

• Seek the view of young people, parents, schools facilities and clubs 
regarding their needs in developing sport 

• Examine the development of the competitive structure for disability sport 
• Look at the support network for disability sport 
• Highlight examples of good practice  

 
To ensure that the research provides a clear and thorough picture of what is 
happening in the County of Norfolk, we really need your specific input.  We 
would be grateful, therefore, if you could spare a few moments and complete 
the attached questionnaire and return it to us by  29th January 2004. 
 
For further information about the research please contact Liz or Mike Behnke 
from Syzygy Leisure Ltd on 01604 670222 or by email 
Syzygy@syzygyleisure.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Liz Behnke 
Director Syzygy Leisure Ltd 


